
July 71h, 2017 

Director of FSM E 
Attn: GLTS 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

Dear USNRC 

Bemis Packaging, Inc. no longer has in its possession four generally licensed Tritium 
containing Exit Signs. These devices were used at Bemis Packaging, Inc. 3210 North 

Bemis North America 
3210 North Progress 
Joplin, Mo. 64801 
Tel: 417-781-1120 

, Progress Joplin Missouri, 64801. All four were Model BX (serial numbers 202416, 202417, 
202418, 202419), manufactured by SRB Technologies 2580 Landmark Drive Winston-Salem, 
N.C. 27103 under license# 034-0534-2.They were sent back to SRB Technologies for 
disposal July 06, 2017. 

If you should have any questions regarding this notification, please contact me at either 417-
625-4104 or gbclintonll@bemis.com. 

Sincerely, 
Bemis Packaging, Inc. 

Gary Clinton 
Environmental, Health, and Safety Manager & Radiation Safety Officer 

cc: Gary Clinton, Curtis Hansen, Bemis 
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